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Thank you  

Carnegie Science Center and Arconic! 

 This October we are very fortunate at BEE to provide 

our students with a virtual assembly from the Carnegie 

Science Center.  The Carnegie Science Center is located 

in Pittsburgh, PA and works to delight, educate, and  

inspire students through interactive experiences in sci-

ence and technology.  The Carnegie Science Center 

along with Arconic have partnered on a program called 

Who wants to be an Engineer: Imagine it. Make it. Make it 

Better!  Students at Barberton East will get to experience this 

program virtually as they will be presenting October 

6th, 7th, and 8th to all of our classrooms.  This program 

aligns with the BCSD Do your job mantra in exposing 

and preparing our students for potential career paths.  
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 Caught Doing Your Job! 

 Everyday at BEE we ask our              

students to do their job by following 

our school pledge.  Throughout the 

day, the adults in the building try to 

catch students doing their job.  When 

they see a student going above and 

beyond to do their job they write-up 

a positive office referral for that           

student.  That student then gets                

recognized on morning                     

announcements and is given a purple 

or white Do Your Job t-shirt.  So far 

this school year, we have given out 

over 25 Do Your Job t-shirts to our  

students and have had 3 whole           

classes recognized for doing their job 

for guest teachers.  We ask our            

families to promote our Do Your Job 

theme at home as well.  Students 

keep up the great work! 

 

B.E.E. PLEDGE 

I will do my job  

                                                       

I will be respectful, responsible 

and safe, and ready to learn. 

 

If I see, or hear something wrong, 

I will say something to an adult.   



UPCOMING                    
CALENDAR OF 

EVENTS: 
 

October 6-8:   Carnegie Science  
          Center Assemblies  

 

October 9:    NO SCHOOL  

 

October 13:   Family Night  

 

October 20-21:  3rd Grade AIR Testing 
          English/Language Arts  

 

October 29:   Picture Retakes 

 

October 30:    Fall Parties              
        More information              
      coming soon! 

 

November 12:  Virtual Conferences       
      3:45-7:00 

 

November 9-13:  Book Fair   

 

November 11:  Veterans Day  

 

November 25-27: NO SCHOOL 

 

December 18:  NO SCHOOL             
      Start of Winter Break  

 

January 6:   Return to School  
      Start of 2nd Semester 

 

 

 

  

Family Night  

 One day each month the Barberton City Schools 

will have a district wide family night.  This night 

will occur on the second Tuesday of the month.  

On family night, students will receive no home-

work as our goal is to give families a night with 

no school obligations in which they can spend 

some time together as a family.  For the month of 

October, family night is Tuesday, October 13th.  

BEE is asking families to spend some time that 

evening as a family talking about the things going 

on in your student’s lives both in and out of 

school.   

Kindness Week  

 Kindness Week for the month of October is              

October  12-16.  The theme for Kindness Week in 

October is:  

     Making Good Choices   

  



Questions or Concerns??  Contact Us 

Mr. Saunders– Principal   msaunders@barbertonschools.org 

Mrs. McGhee– Associate Principal  smcghee@barbertonschools.org 

BEE Main Office– 330-745-5492 

3rd Grade AIR Testing  

 Third graders will be completing their Fall English/Language Arts AIR test on 

Tuesday, October 20th and Wednesday, October 21st.  It is essential that all third 

graders are present on those days.  In the case of an emergency/illness, that forces any 

third grader to miss one of those days, they will have the opportunity on Thursday or 

Friday to make-up the part of the test they missed.  AIR tests are completed on the 

student’s Chromebooks and therefore students MUST bring their FULLY CHARGED 

Chromebook with them to school on their testing days.  In-person learners will              

complete this test in their homerooms with their teacher.   

 Remote learners will report to the school building on these days for testing as 

well and will complete the test in the cafeteria.  Remote learners will need to bring 

their FULLY charged Chromebook with them as well.  All safety protocols will be  

followed, masks must be worn to enter the building, and students will be                     

appropriately distanced while taking the test.   Remote learners will test at their            

home school (BEE students will test here at East).  Students should be dropped off in 

the back loop off of 2nd Street (behind the gym) beginning at 9:45am.  A staff member 

will be out to greet your student and escort them to the cafeteria.  The test will begin 

at approximately 10:00am.  Students will be picked up in the same loop after the  

completion of the test between 11:30am-12:00pm. 

 Please make sure your student gets a good night’s rest the evening before testing 

and encourage them to try their best! 

 


